
From: Eithne McCann
To: Tadhg Daly
Cc: Phelim Quinn; 
Bcc: Mary Dunnion
Subject: 2020 05 08 Phelim Quinn to Tadhg Daly (NHI) re Annual Fees
Date: Friday 8 May 2020 15:27:11
Attachments: 2020 05 08 Phelim Quinn to Tadhg Daly (NHI) re Annual Fees.pdf

Dear Tadhg,
 
With apologies for the delayed response, please find attached correspondence from Phelim
Quinn for your kind attention.
 
Best,
Eithne.
 
Eithne McCann|Personal Assistant to CEO
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